



Newsletter - Friday 14th December 2018

Aim Aspire Achieve

Theme of the Week – Resilience

Dear Parents and Carers

KS1/EYFSU Christmas Performance – Prickly Hay

Thank you to all involved in the production of the Christmas performances. The audience enjoyed the animated faces and funky moves! The children all finally warmed up and gave a loud and confident performance. How the poor baby Jesus felt after being dropped I just don't know! The stage was returned and everything is nearly packed away. See you all at the same time, same place, next year!

FONTS managed to raise funds for the school by

having a prize draw and serving refreshments at both performances. All of the ticket sale money all goes back into curriculum funds to benefit ALL the pupils, helping to fund events and resources throughout the year. Such a fantastic effort – thank you.





Extra Vigilance

Trespassers on the school site have caused damage again. They were seen on the night of the performance and were asked to leave the premises, but returned shortly after. We were able to identify three of the four. Their names have been given to the College Principal. Please do continue to be vigilant and report any suspicious activity. The school cannot afford to repair the damage they are causing. It is very distressing to come into school dreading what we might find. Your help is very much needed and appreciated. Thank you.







<u>This Weekend at St Peter's Church</u> <u>Light Up a Life Carol Service</u> – Friday 14th December at 6:30pm In aid of Kaleb's Thumbprint and Children's Hospice South West. The School Choir will be performing at this service. All welcome.

North Tawton Carol Service – Sunday 16th December at 6:30pm

All children and their families welcome. Carols, readings, and a Christmas message, followed by mince pies. Any members of the school choir who can come will have the opportunity to perform again.

<u>Okehampton Library – upcoming events</u>

Festive Slime Workshops

Fancy some festive slime? Drop in to make special clear slime, which can be decorated with glitter and even tinted with colour. Festive fun for children 7+.

£1 per go.

No booking necessary.

Tuesday 18th December 15:45-16:45

Saturday 22nd December 11:30-12:00

Christmas Storytime

Christmas stories for children of all ages.

Festive outfits and accessories optional!

Free event

Saturday 15th December 10:00-10:30

Monday 17 th December	Kev Sutherland Comic Artist Workshops – Sycamore/Hazel Class
Tuesday 18 th December	Christmas Lunch – wear a Christmas jumper/ hat/headgear/socks during the meal
Wednesday 19th December	
Thursday 20 th December	Christmas parties afternoon – bring party clothes in a bag
Friday 21st December	NO LITTLE SEEDLINGS
	Open morning 8:45–9:15 – all welcome
	Open Assembly 9:15 – all welcome
	Carol Concert in the Church 2pm – all welcome

<u>Finally</u>

We hope as many of you as possible join us on Friday 21st, our last day of term. We will open the classrooms up at 8:45 for you to share your children's work with them, and then invite you to join us for the Achievement Assembly directly after at 9:15.

We will be saying goodbye to the staff members who are leaving us this term and it would be lovely for you to share this with us.

Finally, finally... please do use the weekend to check for any unwanted headlice and eggs (nits) as they are on the increase again. There are many remedies available. Nits need to be caught early and dealt with promptly.

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

Have a great weekend Miss Chauhan